
The Counselor’s Advice to being a Sophomore  
 Welcome to your sophomore year – make it count! 
 Maintain good study habits and organization 
 You have new classes and electives this year - be sure to 

continue to take academically rigorous courses! 
 Stay involved in clubs and sports – they look great on future 

.applications 
 Your high school exit exam is this year - The CAHSEE 
 Sign up in the counseling office to take the PSAT. This is the 

preparatory exam for college exams and is only given once a 
year. 

 Stay up to date with assignments and study for exams.  
 Get good grades and maintain a 3.0 or above to stay 

competitive for future applications 

 

 

 

 

Go BHS Wolverines!  
 


